
 
 
 
September 3, 2014 
 
 
 
 
 
TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN  
 
 
 
I am writing this letter in support of Mr. Muhammad Ammar Chohan’s application for a 
position in your company. 
 
I know Mr. Chohan since Fall 2013 when he took my course ITEC2610 “Object Oriented 
Programming”. He was one of the few students who obtained a B+ in this course. This 
programming course involves a lot of work on a fairly complex project and two difficult 
examinations. Obtaining an 77% in this course Mr. Chohan proved not only that he is a 
very good thinker and an excellent programmer, but also that he is willing to work hard 
to achieve his goals.  
 
This is why I fully support his application for a position in your company.  I am confident 
that Mr. Chohan will perform well in this position.  
 
  
Sincerely,  
 
 

 
 
Dr.R.I.Campeanu 
Professor  
School of Information Technology  
York University  
www.yorku.ca/campeanu 


